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Heads Up 
 
Dear parents 

 

Another busy week for us at school…..only four more school days until the 
half term holiday – don’t forget that Friday 22nd October is an inset day so 

school will not be open for children. 
 

Year 2 and 3 enjoyed a visit to Kettleshulme School on Monday to use the 
apparatus and we will be taking all of them again next Monday. We are 

very grateful to Kettleshulme for sharing their apparatus with us and we 
are planning many more joint activities in order to enhance the sports 

provision we offer. Years 5 and 6 spent the day at Chester cathedral on 
Wednesday where they made prayer bracelets and worked collaboratively 

on a beautiful piece of art work depicting our school and church and the 
way we are closely linked together. 

 

  
 

 

On Wednesday our Playground Portraits are coming into school to take 
photographs of the children. If you’ve not done so already please register 

on: https://www.playgroundportraits.co.uk/pott2021 
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Next week is Wear Red Day as part of the SHOW 
RACISM THE RED CARD campaign. After thinking 

about ‘Courageous Advocacy’ in RE, class 3 decided 
they would like to advocate against racism and so 

we intend to take part in this 
national event by holding the 

Wear Red Day on Thursday 21st October. The 

children are planning and leading the activities for the 
day and we are asking everyone to wear their own 

clothes that day including something red and to bring 
in a donation (suggested £1 but feel free to send 

more) for the campaign.  
One of the ideas is to hold a red cake sale so if anyone is able to bake 

red-themed cakes that would be great… Children are welcome to bring in 
a little extra money for the cake sale. Details of their work: 

https://www.theredcard.org/  
 

I hope to see some of you at family service at St Christopher’s on Sunday 
10.45am, everyone is always welcome. 

 
I hope you enjoy the weekend. 

 

Kind regards 
 

Joanne Bromley 
 
Head Teacher 

 
If you, your child or anyone in your family does not feel well then please do not 
come to school, stay at home and book a test if you have coronavirus 
symptoms. https://111.nhs.uk/covid-19  
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Diary Dates:    
 
Tuesday 19th October        - School Photographs to be taken 

- Swimming Year 3,4,5&6 
- Craft Club 4.20pm finish 

 
Thursday 21st October       -     Wear Red for Racism Day 

- Kickstart After School Club 
 
Friday 22nd October      -  SCHOOL CLOSED 
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